
                                                         Association of Security Consultants 
19 Montpellier Avenue 

Bexley 
Kent 

DA5 3AP 
 

Tel: 01636 643 959 
Email: secretary@securityconsultants.org.uk 

 

Patrons 
Air Chief Marshall Sir Stuart Peach KCB, CBE, ADC, BA, MPhil, DTech, DLitt, FRAeS, RAF-   Sir Hugh Orde OBE QPM 

General Sir James Hockenull KBE     Lord Udny-Lister of Wandsworth 

 

 
 
Mr B Regan 

 
      13th June 2025  

 

 (By Email) 
 

Dear Barry   
 

Membership Number:   IM 2298 

Please find further details in this letter regarding your membership.  

I am sending you by e-mail copies of the Memorandum and Articles of Association, ASC overview 
document, current Byelaws and Members Handbook.  I have allocated you the temporary password 

REGAN1 which will enable you to access the member section of our web-site using your username 

Barry_Regan .  When you first access the site please change the password to something memorable 
to you. You will then be able to update your profile.    

 

The majority of communications will be made using the automated ASC web-site notification 
system or by direct e-mail.   
 

We hold ‘Business Group’ events every couple of months with the intention of sharing knowledge 
and experience openly between professionals in the industry. Interaction between the speakers and 

those attending is very much encouraged.  The underpinning aim is to share knowledge and 
reinforce business relationships amongst the professional community and they provide a great 

opportunity to follow-up with the expert speakers and to extend professional networks in a 

convivial setting over a pleasant lunch.     You will receive timely notification from The Secretariat re 

ASC events. 
 

Should you have any queries on this, or any other Association related matter, please do not hesitate 

to contact me as detailed above (please use The Secretariat e-mail address – 
secretary@securityconsultants.org.uk – as the ‘gateway’ poc). 

 

I do look forward to meeting you at the Association’s events and would encourage you to take an 
active part in your organisation.   

 

Yours sincerely 

Ken 

Ken Graham 
Membership Secretary 
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